El-Guindy, Heba

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Hi Heba

Nayan Amin <namin@T/KM.com>
Tuesday, December 24, 2019 10:30 AM
El-Guindy, Heba

LRSP for Culver City

Thanks for selecting TIKM to assist City of Culver City with the LRSP. This is to confirm the following based on our phone

conversation today.

1. TIKM will conduct field observations at the identified hot spots based on the coilision analysis conducted for the

project.

2. TIKM will prepare three HSIP applications based on the priority projects identified based on benefit cost ratio.
3. Countermeasures will include innovative technologies deployment. Countermeasures wiil be determined in

consultation with City staff.

We look forward working with you on this project. If you have additional questions or need any additional information

please feel free 1o let me know.
Have Happy Holidays!!!
Thanks.

Nayan Amin
resident
TIKM Transportation Consultants
Cell: 408-410-2977
Email: namin@tjkm.com

Sent from my iPhone
Please Ignore Any Typos

Nayan Amin
President

Direct: 408-410-2977
Office: 925-463-0611

Certified DBE Firm - DBE# 40772 4305 Hacienda Drive Suite 550 Pleasanton, CA 94588
phone: 925.463.0611 fax: 925.463.3690 www.tjkm.com

This e-mail message and any attachments are intended for the exclusive use of the addressee(s) named above and
contain information that is privileged and confidential. if you are not the intended recipient, any dissemination,
distribution, or copying is strictly unauthorized and prohibited. If you received this e-mail message in error, please

immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail or by telenhone, then delete this message. Thank vou.
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